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Knights of Columbus 
Annunciation Council #3826 

P.O. Box 91 
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THE KNIGHTS NEWS 
Charity, Unity, Fraternity, Patriotism 
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THE KNIGHTS NEWS / September 2017 
WORTHY OFFICERS 2017 - 2018 

Friar SK Msgr. Ken Tuzeneu 609-698-5531 Inside Guard Ralph Pasqua 732-241-5886 
Deputy Friar SK Fr. Marcin Kania 609-698-5531 Inside Guard Joseph Vaccaro 609-693-9954 
Grand Knight SK Edward Massari 609-698-8619 Inside Guard Don Kralle 609-242-5896 
Deputy GK SK Michael Rua 609-713-7171 Outside Guard SK Bob Tinervin,PGK,PFN 609-296-7055 
Chancellor SK Jon Hughes 609-245-6406 Outside Guard SK Don O’Connor 609-698-3130 
Warden Anthony Kappmeier 609-312-7442 Ins Field Agent Jonathan Pandolfo 609-242-2829 
Financial Secr. Frank Miri 609-661-8971 Trustee 1st Yr SK Ray Wojcik 609-242-2829 
Treasurer SK Louis Serrao,PGK 609-848-3779 Trustee 2nd Yr SK Charles Serwin,PGK,PFN 609-978-0970 
Recorder Michael Sicilia 609-489-2270 Trustee 3rd Yr SK Chester Mankowski,PGK 609-693-7447 
Advocate SK Chris Rua 732-278-4279 District Deputy SK Al DelTufo,PGK,PFN 609-698-1161 
Lecturer Ted Stopkowski 609-618-1122    

 

CHAPLAIN'S MESSAGE 
As a nation, we find ourselves doing some soul-searching.  While I think it is healthy and 

constructive to study and learn from history, what I see happening I believe is unhealthy and 
destructive.  I can’t help but wonder if some day in the not too distant future there will be a discussion 
to change the name of our Order.  After all, some would say the knights were Medieval male-
chauvinists, and Columbus is now being called into question for his treatment of slaves and Native 
Americans.   

While the Church, being a collection of sinners, has tragically had individuals who were 
prejudiced, every layer of her teachings and documents is against bigotry, hatred and violence.  The 
Knights as defenders of the Church proclaim and defend the same Truth.   

There are two aspects of the current controversy that deeply disturb me.  The first is that there 
is no serious debate.  There is no discussion between different points of view.  One side has made a 
decision and has it taken upon themselves to implement their decision.  That is anarchy and tyranny.  
The other flaw is arrogance.  There seems to be a trend to believe that if we erase every flaw of the 
past we somehow magically become better people.  In other words, because we criticize people of the 
past for their sins, and EVERY figure of the past has sins, people today believe that they are better. 
Ironically, that hints of the creation of a super race, a philosophy that spawned some of greatest hatred 
and evil the world has ever known.   

I don’t know if the name of our Order will ever come under scrutiny, but encourage all of us to 
simply continue to be true to the principles of our Order and our Church.  There is no doubt that our 
country’s past is not perfect and even includes embarrassing moments, but the same is true today.  A 
better approach would be to work together to become better.  The ultimate goal of our Order and of 
being Catholic is to be holy. To be holy is not be perfect or better than someone else, but as a sinner 
relying upon God’s mercy, to use God’s grace to become the best that He can make us!  

Msgr. Ken 
 
 

GRAND KNIGHT'S MESSAGE 
The news of the world, the pressures of everyday life, and there are those days I feel I can do 

nothing right.  My choice of words, my actions and the direction in which I move at times seem to 
cause others to be confused or in pain.  As a father, as a husband, as a man, where do I go and how do 
I continue to move forward?  
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MY LORD GOD, 
I have no idea where I am going.  I do not see the road ahead of me.   
I cannot know for certain where it will end. Nor do I really know myself,  
and the fact that I think that I am following your will does not mean 
 that I am actually doing so.  But I believe that the desire to please you  
does in fact please you.  And I hope I have that desire in all that I am  
doing.  I hope that I will never do anything apart from that desire.  And  
I know that if I do this you will lead me by the right road though I may  
know nothing about it.  Therefore I will trust you always though I may  
seem to be lost and in the shadow of death.  I will not fear for you are  
ever with me, and you will never leave me to face my perils alone. 

   Thomas Merton 

You are not alone!  You have never been alone, since the day you where Baptized.  He will 
always be with you!  The Holy Spirit, sent by God at the request of Jesus Christ, was given to you at 
your Baptism.  Jesus’ love, selflessness and patience can be manifested in our lives by the power of 
the Holy Spirit.  Let Him guide you.  You have surrounded yourself with these brother Knights, men 
who are a lot like you.  Men being tested, men having their own trials, but like you we are all men of 
faith.  Trust in God and he will lead you down the right path. 

Vivat Jesus, Ed Massari G.K. 

 

INSURANCE MATTERS 
Update Your Beneficiaries  

Sometimes it is easy to overlook the simplest of things.  
Take, for example, the beneficiaries on your life insurance policies. If your policy was applied 

for and issued several years ago, it may very well be that the person you originally selected as the 
beneficiary is no longer the person you would want to receive the policy proceeds. If you bought the 
policy when you were single, for example, you may have named your parents as beneficiaries. If you 
have since married, your policies should be updated to reflect your spouse as beneficiary. Maybe 
you’ve had children since, who are not named on the policies.  

Most people list a primary beneficiary, who is specifically designated as the first in priority to 
receive policy proceeds. We also encourage the naming of a contingent beneficiary, an alternate person 
designated to receive policy proceeds, usually in the event that the original beneficiary pre-deceases the 
insured.  

I routinely call all of my policyholders for annual review appointments, usually near the 
anniversary date of your policy – that is, the date it was originally issued. One of the matters that I’ll 
discuss during this review is the status of your beneficiary designations. If they need updating, and they 
often do, I can complete the paperwork during that appointment.  

I look forward to meeting with each of you to discuss your family’s needs.  
Your Field Agent, 
Jonathan Pandolfo  
Bus. Phone: 609-549-6568 
E-mail: Jonathan.Pandolfo@kofc.org 
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PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBPAGE AT www.kofc3826.org 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
September 3: ST. MARY’S MONTHLY BREAKFAST:  Sponsored by Knights of Columbus 

Annunciation Council 3826 will be hosting a parish breakfast with a family friendly cost 
in the Parish Center from 8:00am until 12:00 noon, every first Sunday.  We hope your 
family will join our families for a little food and community camaraderie.  

 
September 25: ST, MARY’S ANNUAL GOLF OUTING:  To be held at Ocean County Golf Course at 

Atlantis.  More information to follow.  
 
September 29: ROSIE THE RIVETER TESTIMAONIAL DINNER/DANCE:  Sponsored by the 

Charles J. Watters Assembly 3527 with a special thanks to “Ken’s Kitchen.  This event is 
to Honor the women of World War II & Rosie the Riveters.  This event will take place at 
the Parish Center from 5:30pm until 11:00pm.  Tickets are $15.00 per person and the 
proceeds will benefit various charities.  

 
October 1: ST. MARY’S MONTHLY BREAKFAST:  Sponsored by Knights of Columbus 

Annunciation Council 3826 will be hosting a parish breakfast with a family friendly cost 
in the Parish Center from 8:00am until 12:00 noon, every first Sunday.  We hope your 
family will join our families for a little food and community camaraderie.  

 
November 17: APPRECIATION DINNER FOR BISHOP DAVID O’CONNELL:  The Trenton 

Diocesan FEDERATION will host the Appreciation Supper at Saint Martha Council 
7926, 3800 Herbertsville Road, Point Pleasant from 7:00 to 10:00pm.  Special event cost 
is $25.00 per person.  Please see the Grand Knight if you want to go.  

 

Congratulations to our 2017 
Mahler/Purcell Scholarship Award Winners 

 

Morgan Westfall / $5000 
Krystyn Joseph / $1000 
Abigail Staiger / $1000 
Andrew Wohl / $1000 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
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NO CRUISE TRIPS PLANNED AT THIS TIME 
 

     
 
November 28-30, 2017: Trip to Mohegan Sun Casino.  Cost of $300.00 per person, double occupancy 
includes transportation, driver gratuity, baggage handling, two Night Luxury Hotel accommodations, 
two full buffet vouchers. $30.00 Free Slot Play and visit to the Foxwoods resort with comps. 
 
December 5, 2017: Trip to Sugar House Casino in Philadelphia, PA.  Cost of $37.00 per person, 
includes transportation, driver gratuity and $20.00 casino credit. 
 
February 26, 2018: Trip to Sands Casino, Bethlehem, PA.  Cost of $39.00 per person, includes 
transportation, driver gratuity, $30.00 casino credit and $5.00 food coupon. 
 
April 9-10, 2018: Trip to Dover Downs and Delaware Park.  Cost of $695.00 per person. 
 

 

NO AIR TRIPS PLANNED AT THIS TIME 
 

Proceeds from all of our trips go to 
St. Jude's Hospital, Children's Hospital of Philadelphia, and many others. 

For information or reservations for any of these trips 
please contact Charles Serwin at 609-978-0970 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING BUS TRIPS 

UPCOMING CRUISES 

UPCOMING TRIPS BY AIR 
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                    September 25, 2017 
 

                                Hosted by 
                                Knights of Columbus 
                          Annunciation Council #3826 

 
Dear Friends and Neighbors,        June 30th, 2017 
 
 Once again, we are asking for your support of the St. Mary’s Annual Golf Outing being 
held on Monday, September 25, 2017 at Atlantis Golf Course. The proceeds from the event 
benefit: 

 Ken’s Kitchen:  
 Serves between 250-300 meals a week to area residents year-round. 
 St. Vincent DePaul:  
 Offers monetary assistance alongside a food pantry and assists approximately 210 
 families per month 
 Piece of the Puzzle:  
 Supports local high school autism programs. 
 Knights of Columbus Charities: 

Scholarships, Hospitals and Pro-Life Causes. 
 
 You can support St. Mary’s golf outing by being a sponsor. This will make the 2017 Annual 
Golf Outing a complete success.  Tee box sponsorship is only $100.00 per hole and it is tax 
deductible. A sign with your family or business name will be posted at one of the tee boxes. At the 
conclusion of the event, the names of all sponsors will appear in the St Mary’s Church Bulletin.   
 If you are interested in playing, the cost is $100.00 per player. The cost includes golf, hotdog 
lunch, dinner and door prizes!  Come alone or better yet put together a foursome and come out for 
a day of fun that will support the important local charities listed above. 
 Enclosed you will find information and forms for your use to make a donation and to sign 
up for the outing. 
 
 Please make checks payable to St. Mary’s Church and write “Golf” in the memo section. You 
can mail the checks until September 12th to the following address: 

Knights of Columbus #3826 P.O. Box 91 Manahawkin, New Jersey 08050 
 

After Sept. 12th, checks must be dropped at the church office no later than Sept. 19th. 
 

Remember, your support of St. Mary's Golf Outing will greatly help those in need! 
Sincerely, 

 
Rev. Msgr. Kenard J. Tuzeneu, Pastor  
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St. Mary’s Annual Golf Outing on Monday, September 25th, 2017 
 

Tee Off at 12:30 PM 
Atlantis Golf Course 

 
 

Registration starts at 11:30AM – Shot Gun Start – Best Ball/Scramble Format 
 
The $100 fee includes golf, hotdog lunch during play, and dinner, refreshments & prizes 
immediately after golf at the “Cuisine on the Green” (which is located at the Atlantis Golf 
course). 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

GOLF REGISTRATION 
 
We are limited to 110 Golfers. Payment of $100 per golfer is due by September 12th, 2017. 
 

NAME____________________________________PHONE______________________ 
 
NAME____________________________________PHONE______________________ 
 
NAME____________________________________PHONE______________________ 
 
NAME____________________________________PHONE______________________ 
 
Amount Due for a Foursome: $400 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
HOLE SPONSOR 

 
Name to appear on sign: ________________________________________________ 
 
Amount Due for Hole Sponsor: $100 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

Please make checks payable to St. Mary’s Church and mail along with this completed form to 
Knights of Columbus #3826 PO Box 91 Manahawkin NJ, 08050. 
 
 

Please call Mike Rua at (609) 978-6508 with questions regarding the outing. 
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Florence Meisner Dec/2016 Father Mitch Lambeth Jun/2017 
Maria Mattei Dec/2016 Philip Schmeer Jun/2017 
Catherine Campion Jan/2017 Austin Freely Jun/2017 
John Boekell Jan/2017 Josie & Ed Kelly Jun/2017 
Ted Stopkowski Jan/2017 Deacon Joe Fiorillo Jun/2017 
Serenity Jan/2017 Pat Warsch Jun/2017 
Joe Bockin Jan/2017  Rose Vital Jun/2017 
Rose Vitale Feb/2017 John Morgan Jun/2017 
George Mcguire Feb/2017 Frank Aschenbrenner Jul/2017 
Eleanor Mattei Mar/2017 Victims & families of 911 INDEF 
Tim Ryan Mar/2017 Religious Liberties Act INDEF 
Adele Tawney May/2017   
Patricia Sroczynski May/2017   
Pam Sroczynski May/2017   
Lori Lueders May/2017   
Donald O'Connor May/2017   
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    

 

PRAYERS FOR THOSE WHO 
ARE SICK OR IN NEED 
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Menotti Sicilia Aug/2016 Angelina Laqorte Feb/2017 
Bill Lovering Aug/2016 Joseph Milaro Mar/2017 
Vincenzo Mattei Oct/2016 Tony Juliano Mar/2017 
Peter Palmeri Oct/2016 George Dickey Mar/2017 
Chuck Forester Oct/2016 Parker North Mar/2017 
Joe Hathaway Jr. Nov/2016 Lillian Prestera Mar/2017 
Ellen McCarrick Nov/2016 Mary Fonts Mar/2017 
Terri Boehm-Patchus Nov/2016 Angelo Fiore Apr/2017 
Christopher Morgan Nov/2016 Betty Clarke Apr/2017 
Dolores Brandimarte Dec/2016 George Walsh Jul/2017 
Frank Garrity Dec/2016 Carol Lochte Jul/2017 
Tony Petasa Jan/2017 James McFadden Jul/2017 
Steve McDonald Jan/2017 Gerard Brandimarte Jul/2017 
Deacon Tim Collins Jan/2017 Mark LaPrete Aug/2017 
John Paul Donnelly Feb/2017   
Bob Damore Feb/2017   

All names will remain on our prayer lists for one year. 
Prayer to Father Michael J. McGivney 

(Founder of the Knights of Columbus) 

 
O great and glorious God, you imbued your holy priest, 

Father Michael J. McGivney, 
with deep priestly virtue and especially with pastoral concern for the poor, 

the orphan, the widow, for the Christian education of youth, 
for the protection of the faith of the working man of his day. 

 
Now that his priestly ministry continues to spread to countless millions  

throughout the world through the efforts and influence of the Order  
of the Knights of Columbus, which Father McGivney founded,  

we beseech you, Heavenly Father, to raise your faithful servant, Michael,  
to the honors of the altar.  

We ask this favor through our Lord Jesus Christ  
and His holy mother, Mary and our mother. 

Amen. 

PRAYERS FOR THE RECENTLY DECEASED 
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Brothers in Faith Shall Do Great Deeds 
Get Involved and Volunteer Because That's What Knights Do Best 

 
 

 
 

 
Consider becoming a booster and help defray the cost of producing this newsletter. It's $5.00 and your name 
will be published monthly for one full year. Fill out the form below and submit it with a check for $5.00 to: 
Knights of Columbus 3826 PO Box 91 Manahawkin, NJ 08050 ATTN: Boosters 

 
NAME & EXPIRATION DATE 

 
 

Anthony & Ann Marie Valinoti Aug/2017 John & Alice Melillo Feb/2018 
Edward & Patricia Gallagher Aug/2017 Raymond Wojcik Aug/2018 
Larry & Peg Schenk Aug/2017 Michael & Anne Lemmo Feb/2019 
Chuck Ruoff Aug/2017 George & Mary McGuire Feb/2019 
Bill Elsner Oct/2017 Joe & Minnie Costantino Mar/2019 
Bob & Ruth Tinervin Feb/2018 Lou & Sue Serrao Mar/2019 
Chester & Ginger Mankowski Feb/2018 Ed & Felicia Massari Nov/2019 
Frank & Rita Logan Feb/2018   
Terrence C. McShane Feb/2018   
    

 
 
 
 
 
 

Cut here → -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------←Cut here 
 

Council 3826 Booster 
 
NAME    

 

ADDRESS    
 

CITY/STATE/ZIP    

COUNCIL 3826 BOOSTERS 
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